
Please click on the link to sign-up for SAE visits this summer. 
Please read the instructions! 

. 
 

ANYONE TAKING LIVESTOCK TO THE FAIR MUST COMPLETE THE REQUIREMENTS 
LISTED BELOW OR THEY CANNOT SHOW AT THE FAIR. 

 
●​ ALL Rabbits and poultry ONLY sign up for the 2nd round of SAE visits. 
●​ ALL LARGE livestock (cattle, sheep, goats, hots, etc.) HAVE to sign up for 

one in June 
●​ Placement please sign up for June. 

 
Here is the link to sign-up:  
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ExYXO8Ome30ZzfOPvE-DRhCqbJCHk2qkL0bqY8M
pWuI/edit?usp=sharing 
 


